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Bertron, Cara

From: Mary Garcia >
Sent: Tuesday, November 14, 2017 12:42 PM
To: Bertron, Cara
Cc:
Subject: Research on the church building at 919 Valdez St

As of June 6, 2017 there is nolonger a congregation active at 919 Valdez St. 
It has been vacated since June 6, 2017 and has been sold to Sharon Sneed in August 2017.  
 
Thanks for your inquire. 
 
Mary Garcia, surviving co-trustees 
Elizabeth Torrez, surviving co-trustees 
  




